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MEMORANDUM
TO: VICE MAYOR & CITY COUNCIL
FROM: SHANNON M. MARTIN, MAYO@VW\
SUBIJECT: NOMINATIONS TO SOLID WASTE TASK FORCE
DATE: OCTOBER 8, 2021

At the Council Meeting of September 27" we voted to establish a Solid Waste Task Force with 9
members and 2 alternates. However, after receiving and reviewing over 50 applications, I’d like
to add an additional 2 members for a total of 11 with 2 alternates. This will allow for more citizen
representation on the task force amongst the Council districts.

Pursuant to Section 3.05 of the City Charter, this memorandum serves to nominate the following
applicants for appointment to the Solid Waste Task Force providing Council approval:

For the Task Force:

Michelot Benjamin — District 3
Candy Bergman - District 3
Anthony Dinardi — District 2
Michael Maeweathers — District 2
Dennis Martin — District 2

David Peters — District 1

Ross Pillari — District 4
Donna Pixley - District 4
Peter Spatara — District 2
John Tepedino — District 1
Tomey Tuttle — District 3

As Altemates:

Guy Auxer — District 4
Stefan Obel - District 3

I look forward to our consideration of this item and want to thank all of the citizens who took the
time to apply.

c: City Manager, City Attorney
City Clerk, Neighborhood Services
Solid Waste Task Force Applicants



